ECYE23.

Falkirk’s Attainment Challenge: National Strategic Partnership —
Young Scot Looked After Children Project

The Education, Children & Young People Executive considered a
report by the Director of Children’s Services providing details of
Falkirk’s successful funding bid via the Scottish Governments
Attainment Challenge: National Strategic Partnership — Young Scot for
a Looked After Children Project.

Falkirk Council was one of three local authorities selected for Phase 2
of the Scottish Government’s Attainment Challenge: National Strategic
Partnership — Young Scot Looked after Children Project. The award of
£100,000 was to develop a project which would run until March 2020.

The key aims of the project were to make it easier for looked after
children and young people to access services and activities that were
available to them. The project would also support them to access
information and opportunities to improve their outcomes in a non-
stigmatising way.

Decision
The Education, Children & Young People Executive:-

(1) noted the award of £100,000 funding from the Scottish
Government for Falkirk’s Attainment Challenge: National
Strategic Partnership (Young Scot Looked after Children
Project), and

(2) requested that the Director of Children’s Services provide a
report detailing the progress and impact of Falkirk’s Looked
After Children Project to the Education, Children and Young
People Executive at the end of the 2019/20 academic year.



